GEORGE-LITTLE ROCK COMMUNITY SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES

The George-Little Rock Board of Education met for public hearing on Monday, January 17, 2022 in the Superintendent office in the GLR district administration building in George. President Kristi Landis called the meeting to order at 5:32 pm following another public hearing. Board members present were Kristi Landis, Andrew Sprock, Andrea Johnson, Jason Fugitt, and Austin Lloyd. Also in attendance were Superintendent Tom Luxford, Board Secretary/School Business Official Cathy Bonestroo, Principal/Activities Director Tyler Glanzer, Principal Karie Aeikens, and guest Valecia West.

A quorum was established.

A public hearing was held for the 2022-2023 school calendar. Luxford noted that the calendar committee met and reviewed the calendar with built in snow days. No public comment was received.

A motion to adjourn at 5:34 pm was made by Lloyd, seconded by Fugitt, and carried 5-0.